PASSAIC VALLEY REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL

100 EAST MAIN STREET, LITTLE FALLS, NEW JERSEY 07424

Dr. Bracken Healy Mr. Colin Monahan
Superintendent Business Administrator
Board Secretary

April 8, 2024
Dear Passaic Valley School Community,

I am writing to inform you of a security incident that occurred this morning at Passaic Valley High
School. At approximately 7:55am an unknown male adult attempted to gain unauthorized access to our
school. A lockdown was initiated and our armed security officers successfully prevented this person from
entering the building.

The situation quickly escalated as the individual became belligerent and physically assaulted several
school security personnel. Little Falls Police Department responded promptly to the scene and the suspect
was apprehended without further incident.

I want to extend my sincere gratitude to our students and staff for their exemplary behavior during the
lockdown. A special thank you to our security officers for ensuring the safety of our students and staff. If
you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.

Educationally yours,
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Bracken Healy, Ed.D.
Superintendent
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